
From:   Aparna Sridhar   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 27, 2014

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0035-EX-PL-2014
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Doug,   

I write to confirm that Google does not seek confidentiality for any of the information contained on Form
442 itself, including the frequency band in which we propose to operate.  It was not our intention to seek
confidentiality for the entire application, only for those parts enumerated in the request for confidentiality,
which is appended to Form 442.   

Please let me know if this resolves the issue and our application can now be processed and reviewed.   

Cheers,   
Aparna Sridhar
Counsel
Google Inc.


